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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Referential relationships: RDA Chapter 24-28 and Appendix J   
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the American Library Association for this proposal. We agree but would like to add that 
we had intensive discussions before we came to agreement – especially regarding the practical 
impact. 


